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I, the undersigned, urge the Oregon State Legislature to pass House Bill 2141-1, establishing the Registered 
Commercial Interior Design Title Act to recognize, protect, and enhance the role of Commercial Interior 
Designers in Oregon. 
 
 
Thank you for your consideration,  
 
 

Having buildings that are safe and improve the welfare of all Oregonians should be supported by all.
As a licensed architect in this state, I have worked alongside talented interior designers who put
safety and equity at the heart of their designs. They should be recognized for the role they provide
to every project.

Regan Dyer
Licensed Architect, Oregon


